
 

 

German American Business Chamber of South Florida  

February Newsletter 2015  

Greetings from the GABC President  

Dear Members, Friends,  
 

 

Looking in the general direction 'North' these days, I am sure we all appreciate having the kind of 

winter weather we usually have here in South Florida. I hope you had a great break, could recharge 

your batteries and had an excellent start into 2015.  

 
In the meantime we had on January 16 our first time ever 'GABC New Year Reception' and those in 
attendance will agree, it was a beautiful event, well attended and we look forward to continuing  
this way also in future.  

 
On January 2 our new Executive Director, Mrs. Ellen Becker, took over and we look forward to con-
tinuing with her on our proven path, i.e. creating interesting events with fellow European Chambers 
here in Miami and also reaching out to the companies and members located in Broward. Talks with 
the Broward Alliance and also other European Chambers in Ft. Lauderdale are promising and you 
will see a lot more frequent activities 'up North'. Of course, all the events we offer in both Broward 
and Dade are open for all Members, wherever they reside.  
 
Your German American Business Chamber was founded more than 26 years ago by a group of 
business men to provide a platform for all business people in South Florida and those interested in 
relocating here, or expanding into the German market. We are self-funded through membership fees 
and our explicit goal is to create meaningful events which always also include networking events 
where our members can meet one-on-one to discuss mutual business opportunities.  

 
I truly believe a membership in the GABC is worth the expense, and our membership is growing 
every year. Whatever we do is absolutely not hammered in stone and so I am inviting all of you to 
actively participate in our events and please feel also welcome to come up with your ideas on how 
we can get better, or what we can additionally do to make your membership a good experience.  
 
Here is hoping you have a great and successful Year 2015!  
 
Michael Claus  
President  
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Greetings from the German 

Consul General  

GENERALKONSUL 

Dear Friends and Members of GABC, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a great start into 2015. Iôm 
looking forward to developing fresh ideas with you! 

Many things are already in full swing:, Our Tampa Bay Skills Initiative has just been launched 
as the ñAmerican Manufacturing Skills Initiativeò, AMSKILL (www.amskills.org). This program 
is taking the German IHK international gold standards in apprenticeship training to America 
and creates a unique opportunity for young people to pursue a successful career other than a 
classical college degree. $2.35 Mio of State and County funds are going to support 5 training 
centers offering 48 apprenticeship training programs related to advanced manufacturing. With 
four year apprenticeship program and adult education, the regional training centers plan to 
serve 1000 students within 3 years. 

Currently, we work very actively on the expansion towards Miami, particularly in the fields of 
logistics and hospitality. We hope to win a growing number of interested companies joining us. 
Please stay in touch for more information about our initiative! 

The Miami Cruise Shipping is going to take place from 16 to19 March with 22 German compa-
nies and participating German port cities. The German Pavilion will again be a big attraction 
on this high class fair. 

Last but not least, I am looking forward to further intensifying the collaboration between GABC 
and the Greater Fort Lauderdale Alliance to the benefits of both Broward and Miami Dade 
County.  

Join us at our many events throughout the year. Details can be found in our newsletter which 
you can sign up for by sending your contact details to ku-100@miam.diplo.de. 

 

Cordially yours, 

 

 

 

Jürgen Borsch 

 

mailto:ku-100@miam.diplo.de
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Greetings from our new GABC     

Executive Director Ellen Becker  

Dear All:  

 

It is with great pleasure that I bring to a close my first month as your new Executive 
Director. It is an honor to be a part of this great organization, and have the chance to 
work closely with such a wonderful group of professionals. Our goals for 2015 include 
expanding our reach into Ft. Lauderdale/Broward county, where we hope to integrate 
more new members, while increasing exposure and opportunity for our existing 
members.  

Also during this transitional time for the chamber, we are interested in your feedback! 
Expect a membership survey to go out in March, where we would like to hear how we 
are doing and where we could improve. After all, our purpose is to function as a 
resource, service, and conduit for German businesses and individuals; while 
promoting trade, commerce, culture and art between the USA, Germany, and the rest 
of the world!  

Again, it is a pleasure to be on board and I am looking forward to working together in 
2015.  

 

Ellen Becker                                                                                                                   
Executive Director 
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New Private Individual Member:   

Mr. Leo Alexander 
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Past GABC Events  

 

CONTEXT Art Miami, December 4th, 2014  

The contemporary art fair CONTEXT Art Miami took place from December 2 to 7, 2014, in a free
-standing 45,000 square foot pavilion in Midtown Miami. Same as last year, CONTEXT hosted 
ART FROM BERLIN, a special exhibition and a platform to introduce Berlinôs vibrant art scene to 
international art markets.  

The German American Business Chamber of South Florida hosted a member exclusive VIP pre-
view on December 4, 2014, that kicked off with a speech by both the German Consul General 
Mr.Jürgen Borsch and Mr.Tom Baur, GABC Vice President. GABC members enjoyed an 
eclectic evening devoted to current art trends from Berlin. 
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European Breakfast Seminar  

Dr. Rudolph Moise, DO, MDA, JD 

Ambassador for investment in Haiti 

On February 4th, 2015  the European Chambers in MIiami organized this yearôs first Breakfast 
Seminar, again, at Greenberg Traurig. This months presentation was held by Dr. Rudolph 
Moise, ambassador for investment in Haiti on ñHaitiôs promising future - Information on invest-
ment opportunities in Haiti.ò The presentation was very well attended by around 60 guests.  
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GABC New Yearôs Reception 

 

 

 

Our annual Christmas Gala was substituted by a New Yearôs Reception this year, and took place on January 16th, 
2015 at the Setai Hotel Courtyard in South Beach. With almost 70 GABC members and guests, we were very 
pleased with the turnout, and received overall very positive feedback on the location, food, and atmosphere. The 
Setai Hotel offered a delicious three-course meal buffet-style featuring German and International inspired selections 
with a complimentary glass of wine included. 
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